
December 19, 2019 

Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attn: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Re: Florida Power & Light Company 
St. Lucie Units 1 and 2, Docket Nos. 50-335, 50-389 

Florida Power & Light Company 
Turkey Point Units 3 and 4, Docket Nos. 50-250, 50-251 

Florida Power & Light Company 
Proposed Turkey Point Units 6 and 7, Docket Nos. 52-040, 52-041 

N extEra Energy Seabrook, LLC 
Seabrook Station, Docket No. 50-443 

N extEra Energy Duane Arnold, LLC 
Duane Arnold Energy Center, Docket No. 50-331 

NextEra Energy Point Beach, LLC 
Point Beach Units 1 and 2, Docket Nos. 50-266, 50-301 

Re-issuance of Official Service List 

L-2019-216 

The letter is a re-issuance of the previously submitted service list (NRR and Region) for Florida Power & Light 
Company, the licensee for the St. Lucie Nuclear Plant, Units 1 and 2, the Turkey Point Nuclear Plant, Units 3 
and 4, and proposed Units 6 and 7, and on behalf ofNextEra Energy Seabrook, LLC (NextEra Energy 
Seabrook), the licensee for Seabrook Station; NextEra Energy Duane Arnold, LLC (NextEra Energy Duane 
Arnold), the licensee for Duane Arnold Energy Center; and NextEra Energy Point Beach, LLC (NextEra 
Energy Point Beach), the licensee for Point Beach Nuclear Plant, Units 1 and 2 ( collectively referred to as 
NextEra Energy). 

Please ensure Mr. Don Moul, Vice President, Nuclear Division and Chief Nuclear Officer, is the main 
addressee for NRC communications, with a carbon copy to Mano Nazar, President, Nuclear Division and the 
site specific Site Director. 

Should you have any questions regarding this request, please contact Alison Brown at (561) 304-6243. 

Very truly yours, 

1,v.,-4 
William L. Parks 
Safety Assurance and Learning, General Manager 
Florida Power & Light Company 

Florida Power & Light Company 

700 Universe Boulevard, Juno Beach, FL 33408 




